

Memo

To: Board of Commissioners

From: Doug Coutts, Director

Date: 10/11/2019

Re: Trustland Trails-new trail concept

Staff and Jennifer as well as Commissioner elect Krista Loercher, attended the open house on the new trail concept last month. We received some verbal and written comments on the trail concept as well as the trails in general. Additionally, Krista and staff walked Trustland Trails with some neighbors and looked at trail construction and options. All comments received and emails are included in the board packet for your review. Staff recommends proceeding with the new trail concept and is prepared to do so if/when the board is ready.